
From: Peters, Hal
To: Peters, Hal <HalPeters@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/12/2012 1:17:46 PM
Subject: Mallory McCune

Good afternoon!
 
Tomorrow is Mallory McCune’s last day interning in the Governor’s Office. Please give her a high-five and thank her 
for the great work she has done, and help she has been. She’s been awesome this fall. Thanks!
 
Sincerely,
 
Hal Peters
Policy Analyst | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803.734.4062 | halpeters@gov.sc.gov
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